
FROGTOWN FARM FALL TOUR
Cultivating Crops, Community & Clean Water

Please join the Twin Cities Metro Growers Network, 
Sustainable Farming Association, and Conservation 
Minnesota at Frogtown Farm on September 28th, 
from 3pm–5pm.

Founded in 2013, Frogtown Farm is a community-led initiative 
with 13 acres of green space in the vibrant and diverse Frogtown 
Neighborhood in St. Paul, MN. One of the largest urban farms 
in the country, Frogtown Farm is a demonstration farm and a 
destination for those who seek learning, innovation, reflection, 
celebration, and authentic community.

The free event will feature a farm tour focused on Frogtown’s 
efforts to protect water quality in an urban agricultural setting 
and an opportunity to learn about the historical context for the 
unique collaboration that created and sustains Frogtown Farm and 
the land they grow on. We invite all interested in hearing about the 
water conservation efforts and climate challenges facing urban 
agriculture to gather to learn about this innovative farming model 
and to celebrate the end of the growing season! 

As Frogtown is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, there will be an opportunity for 
attendees to donate directly to support the farm and to socialize and learn more about 
the Sustainable Farming Association, Conservation Minnesota, and the Twin Cities Metro 
Growers Network.

Frogtown Farm 
946 Minnehaha Ave. W. 
St Paul, MN 55104 

RSVP
Register online!

https://www.frogtownfarm.org/
https://www.sfa-mn.org/
https://conservationminnesota.org/
https://www.sfa-mn.org/twin-cities-growers-network/
https://www.sfa-mn.org/twin-cities-growers-network/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Frogtown+Park+and+Farm/@44.9622307,-93.139018,15z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xf5e42c264ab726d2!8m2!3d44.9622307!4d-93.139018
https://sfamn.app.neoncrm.com/np/clients/sfamn/event.jsp?event=5374&

